
January 2025 Construction Notice 
 

 

 

Contact Us: 
Write us at: HaltonRegion@metrolinx.com 
Find us on Twitter: @GOExpansion 
Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/kitchener 

 

Georgetown GO Station Parking Lot 
Rehabilitation and Electrical Updates 

 

Metrolinx is bringing faster, more frequent service to the Kitchener Line. Construction is now 
underway on projects that will make way for improvements to station amenities along the line. 
  
WHAT IS HAPPENING? 
 

• On Wednesday, February 5, 2025, electrical installation begins in the north parking lot and 
work will then move to the south parking lot. 

• Subsequent phases of the work include south and north parking lot reconstructions which 
includes parking lot asphalt and concrete curb replacement, poles and fixtures installations. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
WHAT THIS MEANS FOR YOU? 
 

• Work will be completed Monday to Friday between the hours of 7:00a.m. and 5:00p.m. 
Some daytime weekend work will also be required 

• Residents may experience some noise and vibration when saw cutting and excavation of 
existing asphalt to accommodate for conduit trenching is completed.  

• There are no expected vehicle or pedestrian impacts.  
• Surrounding streets will be regularly watered and swept to control dust and debris.  

 
To receive updates about future Metrolinx projects and services in your area, sign up for the Halton 
Region E-newsletter at https://www.metrolinx.com/en/subscribe-to-emails.  

 

https://www.metrolinx.com/en/subscribe-to-emails

